August 1, 2017

Whitman College
345 Boyer Avenue
Walla Walla WA 99362

Dear members of the Whitman community:

I am pleased to inform you that the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities
has reaffirmed the accreditation of Whitman College as of July 11, 2017.

The NWCCU issued four commendations and four recommendations. We will need to
provide an interim report next spring addressing our work on three of the
recommendations, which all focus on our assessment efforts.

Best,

ey

Kathy

Dr. Kathleen M. Murray
President
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